## SEPULVEDA BASIN WILDLIFE CONSORTIUM MINUTES -- DECEMBER 3, 1996

Sandy Wohlgemuth (Los Angeles Audubon Society) chaired the meeting which was held at Jill Swift's house. Others attending were Glenn Bailey (Resource Conservation District of the Santa Monica Mountains), Steve Hartman (California Native Plant Society), Peter Ireland (Coalition to Save Sepulveda Basin), Muriel Kotin (San Fernando Valley Audubon Society), Jill Swift (Sierra Club), and Rosemarie White (Goose Project).

It was Moved, Seconded and Passed to allocte up to \$500 for informal signage to encourage appreciation of and correct use of wildlife areas in the Sepulveda Basin outside of the Wildlife Reserve.

Western Highway Signs were recommended.

Respectfully submitted,

Muriel S. Kotin, Consortium Member

Munichskotin